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Recommended Draft

The DOZA design standards are an important guide to building design in the Sellwood and
Moreland neighborhoods. Therefore, please make them better by adding the design standards
recommended by SMILE. There are two things in particular that are most important to me in this
endeavor - a height limit of three stories, and off-street parking for each. This will preserve the
livability of Sellwood - the very reason so many of us enjoy living here, and why others want to live
here also.
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